
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Amanda Trujillo [atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com] 
Monday, May 10, 2010 5:06 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Federal CW B #4 
Federal CW B #4.pdf 

Mr. Bratcher: 

In preparing to send the C-141 I realized I did not send an initial email and I can not remember if I called you. I'm very 
sorry for the miscommunication. Below is the information for the well and the C-141 is attached. 

Yates Petroleum reports a release at the following location: 

Federal CW-B #4 
Section 1, Township 19 South, Range 24 East 
Eddy County 
Date of Release: 04-26-2010 
Unknown amount of oil were released 
Cause of release has been isolated and repairs are in progress 

Site will be evaluated and a work plan for remediation will be submitted for consideration. 

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact me at the number below. 

Amanda N. Trujillo 
Environmental Scientist 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office 575-748-4310 
Cell 575-703-6537 
Email atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com 

l 


